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When you arrive in Serbia, AFS volunteers will meet you in the arrival lounge of 
the Belgrade Nikola Tesla Airport, after you pick up your baggage and go out of 
the customs area. You will then be taken by bus to the orientation camp in 
Belgrade. Please make sure you only bring as many suitcases and bags as you 
can carry yourself. The camp will take place from 25 to 27 August. On 25 August, 
you will be picked up in Belgrade by your host family or accompanied by 
an AFS volunteer to your host town. Here is a checklist for the orientation: 

 

 Please pack a small bag with the things you will need at the orientation – 

clothes, toiletries, towel, so that you do not need to unpack your big 

suitcase. 

 Don’t forget to bring a towel. 

 You will not be able to call home during the camp. Your parents can call 

you when you arrive to your host family’s home on 27 August. 

 Please note that the use of mobile phones, tablets, PCs is not allowed 

during the camp. 

 
The emergency phone numbers during the orientation are +381 65 9844700 and 
+381 65 9844702. 
 
 

 

We look forward to meeting you! 


